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Zaayman, Neil

From: Daniel Leon [daniel.leon@squarefeetarchitects.co.uk]
Sent: 06 March 2012 17:38

To: Zaayman, Neil

Subject: Re: 4 Birchwood Drive

Dear Neil

Further to our telecom 1 can confirm that we remove the air-conditioning element to the
proposal 2012/0429/P. | understand all other aspects were acceptable.

Is that okay.?
We will submit a separate application for the air-conditioning with more detail.

Thanks

Daniel



